
What: The WAG Website is Getting an Update
Here’s what’s changing:

Improved search and filtering for easier
access to resources
Refreshed color palette 
New navigation design with adjusted
button placement
Tabs added to reduce scrolling and
streamline page layouts

Here’s what’s not changing:

Structure of Lessons and Units remain 
the same
Formats for facilitation slides and 
Student Resources (Microsoft, Google, 
PDF)
All current content — plus additional 
units coming for 2025–2026!

Summer 2025: 
Preview version of the updated WAG
website becomes available
Current WAG website remains
available during the transition

August 1, 2025: 
Classic WAG officially retires
Updated WAG website officially
launches

When: The Rollout Timeline

Fresh Look, Same Weeks at a Glance:
WAG Website Updates on the Way!

Why: The Reason Behind the Update
To collect better feedback and data that
will improve site performance
To support future enhancements and
features
To provide a smoother, more functional
user experience
To align more closely with other AVID
curricular products 




